
RESPONSE TO SENATE COMMUNITY AFFAIRS REFERENCE COMMITTEE - 
REPORT ON PROPOSALS FOR CHANGES TO THE WELFARE SYSTEM 
 
‘The Government rejects the conclusions of the majority report of the Senate Community 
Affairs Reference Committee. It supports the minority report of the Government members of 
the Committee and stands by the view that providing access to the requested confidential 
working documents would not be in the public interest.’ 


